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New Traffic Pattern Coming Soon for I-10 and U.S. 301 Travelers  
 

Duval – As the I-10/U.S. 301 interchange improvement project progresses, new traffic patterns 

will be in place Friday, March 1, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. The new 

traffic patterns will allow construction crews to safely complete work in the remaining phases. 

I-10 westbound traffic exiting onto U.S. 301 will utilize the newly constructed exit ramp and 

come to a new signalized intersection on U.S. 301 (map below). U.S. 301 southbound traffic will 

have two temporary dedicated left turn lanes and northbound traffic will have one temporary 

dedicated right turn lane. 

U.S. 301 southbound traffic wanting to travel I-10 west will also utilize a new temporary right 

turn movement at the new signalized intersection at U.S. 301. 

The new patterns will allow the contractor to close the current I-10 westbound exit ramp (loop) 

to U.S. 301 and complete construction activities safely for future I-10 westbound traffic and new 

ramps to and from U.S. 301.  

Superior Construction Company began the $65 million improvements in late February 2016. The 

construction is estimated for completion in February 2020, pending unforeseen circumstances.  
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